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MARINE SAFETY ADVISORY No. 01-25 

 

To: Owners/Operators, Masters, Nautical Inspectors, Recognized Organizations 

 

Subject: ELIMINATION OF REQUIREMENT FOR MULTIPLE LOAD LINE 

ASSIGNMENT BOOK 

 

Date: 17 January 2025 

 

Effective January 2025, the Republic of the Marshall Islands (RMI) Maritime Administrator (the 

“Administrator”) no longer requires the use and carriage of an RMI Multiple Load Line 

Assignment Book (MLLAB). 

 

Going forward, Masters must record changes of freeboard in the vessel’s Deck Log Book, without 

an attending Recognized Organization (RO) Surveyor.  

 

No new RMI MLLAB will be issued from January 2025. If a vessel has an existing RMI MLLAB, 

it should no longer be used but must be maintained onboard for the required three-year period.  

 

See RMI Marine Notice 2-015-2 for relevant requirements. 

 

https://www.register-iri.com/wp-content/uploads/MN-2-015-2.pdf

